
FREQUENTLY ASKED QUESTIONS 

4-H SHOOTING SPORTS OPEN HOUSE 

 

Are Youth required to handle or fire archery or firearm equipment during this event? 

Absolutely NOT! Youth participate in Clark County 4-H Shooting Sports at their own comfort level and may just observe if 
they choose! 

 

Should Youth bring their own equipment? 

NO. All equipment and supplies will be provided, and no personal equipment will be permitted.  

A folding type chair for each attendee is suggested as there is no formal seating at the range. 

 

Will the event be indoor or outdoor? 

Outdoor only. Everyone should dress appropriately for the weather, including light precipitation and wind. There is an 
indoor bathroom available, and a First Aid station will be available indoors as well. 

 

How will we know if the event is canceled or rescheduled? 

Pre-registered individuals will receive an email Friday, March 18, 2022 by 4pm ONLY if we are forced to cancel or 
reschedule the event. Signage for the event will not be in place until after 4pm on Friday, March 18th - if you see the 
signs we are good to go! 

 

What Covid-19 mitigation plans are in place? 

We will be following University of Illinois guidance which requires: masks, hand sanitizer, and disinfectant wipes 
available for public use. Shared equipment will be cleaned between Youth users. 

When indoors, masks and social distancing are required for all staff, volunteers, youth, and guests. 

When outdoors, masks are not required. All attendees are asked to practice social distancing and make use of the 
masks, hand sanitizer, and disinfectant wipes available to them. 

 

What is being served for lunch, and can I bring my own? 

We will be serving a grilled hamburger or steamed hotdog bagged lunch. Sandwiches will be on a bun, wrapped in foil. 
Bagged chips, desert items, and cold drinks will be available along with condiment packets. You may bring your own 
lunch, snacks, and/or beverages instead. 

 

 

 

 



If my child has participated in 4-H Shooting Sports before, do I need to attend the parent meeting? 

Yes! We will have schedules available for each discipline, you will get to meet our newest instructors, and learn about 
their rules and expectations. Enrollment/re-enrollment questions, deadlines, and other important information will be 
presented. 

Does my youth have to participate in sessions for disciplines they have been in or are currently enrolled in?  

No! We would love it if they would volunteer to assist Instructors in those disciplines though! We would like to have 
youth assist with demonstrating parts of equipment, proper handling, body positioning/stance, and other tasks.  

They will be under instructor supervision at all times, and their help will count as a county level leadership activity! 


